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To: Food Vendors 

From: Fred Migliaccio, Monmouth County Fire Marshal      

Date: 8/2/2019 

Re: Application for Permit 

As per New Jersey Uniform Fire Prevention Code, permits will be required for cooking operations at all 
events held at County Facilities.  
 
Applications for permits must be submitted to the county Fire Marshal’s Office with the permit fee of 
$54.00, prior to your event in a check form payable to the Monmouth County Treasurer. All applications 
must include a sketch of your equipment set up and brief description of your operation.  
 
The fire permit will be issued to each vendor after inspection is conducted on the first day of the event 
and the vendor is found to be in compliance with the Fire Code. No vendor will be permitted to operate 
without a valid permit.  
 
In the event that you have special needs or have any concerns, please feel free to contact the Fire 
Marshal’s Office at 732-683-8856 
 
Inspections will be conducted daily for Code Compliance.  
 
 
 
/tjk 
 
*Attachments 
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